
MINISTERIAL INFORMATION REQUEST 

MB19-003278 
Date Sent to MO:<dd/mm/yy> 

MGC to Complete 

MINISTER:  Richard Colbeck 

Issue: MIR - Minister Colbeck - Swimming pool facilities funding Due to 
MGC 13 September 2019 

Response: 

The Australian Government’s recent election commitment of the Female Facilities 
and Water Safety Program to support the development of female changes room 
facilities at sporting grounds across Australia, has recently transferred delivery of this 
grant funding from the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Cities and Regional 
Development to the Department of Health. 

A ministerial submission (MS19-900215) has been prepared for Minister Colbeck that 
includes a proposed letter of confirmation to the organisations that are to receive 
the grant funding. This letter will include confirmation of the grant funding amount 
and will request further information from the organisations to facilitate the delivery 
of funding that will be administered by the Department of Health. 
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Minister Richard Colbeck 

PDR Number MB19-003278 

Issue MIR - Minister Colbeck - Swimming pool facilities 
funding Due to MGC 13 September 2019 

Contact Officer 

Clearance Officer Name: Brett Cox 
Phone: 02 62899841 
Mobile: 

Division/Branch Health Grants and Network 
 Adviser/DLO Comments: 

Return for 

Redraft 
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